
                     
 

APRIL REISMA, President   LIZ PICONE, Interim Executive Director 
 

 
 

 

May 17, 2024 

Karli Saracini, Assistant Commissioner 
Arkansas Department of Education  
Division of Elementary and Secondary Education  
4 Capitol Mall  
Little Rock, AR 72201 
 
Dear Ms. Saracini: 
 
On behalf of the Arkansas Education Association (AEA), I am pleased to submit Ms. Wendy Peer 
for re-appointment to represent classroom teachers and AEA on the Professional Licensure 
Standards Board for a full three-year term. Wendy is a classroom teacher in the Fort Smith 
School District. She was previously approved to serve and is eligible for re-appointment. 
 

Ms. Peer’s contact information as follows: 

Wendy J. Peer 
 

 
 

 
 
Feel free to contact me if additional information is needed. 

Sincerely, 

 

April Reisma, M.Ed., NBCT 
AEA President 
 
Cc:  Wendy Peer 




